
City Services that Matter to You:  
City Budget 2016 

 
Women’s Action Forum 

City for All Women Initiative (CAWI) 
Thursday, October 29th 

6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 
Festival Room (First Floor) 

City Hall, 110 Laurier Avenue East 
 
 

Resource Person: Dick Stewart 
 
The City of Ottawa is facing a $41 M deficit 
and this could mean cuts to important city 
services that we all depend upon.  
 
We need to speak out now about the 
importance of these services that keep our 
communities healthy – transit, childcare, 
affordable housing, employment services 
and more.  

 
 

An increase of 1% is $36 per year on the average property tax bill and would give the 

City $14 M in revenue.   What investment are you prepared to make to ensure quality 

of life in our city? 

Come and learn more about the City Budget  Process and how you can make your 
voice heard!  Visit Ottawa.ca for budget consultation dates.  

 

Organized by women, all are welcomed  
 

 A light supper will be served.  

 
Reimbursing Expenses: We have limited funds for those of us who need to have childcare, bus 

tickets or transportation reimbursed in order to participate. Help us keep parking costs low, by taking 
the bus or trying to find a parking spot that is free after 7 p.m.  
 

CAWI (City for All Women Initiative) is a unique collaborative of women from 
diverse communities, organizations, and academia working with municipal 
decision makers to create a more inclusive city and promote gender equality. 
www.cawi-ivtf.org  

 


